Brimrod Primary School Newsletter Friday 10th January 2020



This Week's winners:

Attendance: Year 6

Punctuality: Year 4

Tidiest Classroom: Mr. Taylor

Good to be Green: Year 1

	Attendance	Punctuality
	No. of sessions missed	No. of late marks
Nursery	18	4
Reception	17	4
Year 1	32	10
Year 2	13	9
Year 3	16	8
Year 4	21	1
Year 5	14	3
Year 6	2	2
*	Attendance Stars Year 6	Punctuality Stars Year 4

Well done Year 6!!!! You are definitely leading by example!!!

Come on Year 1. You can do it!!



Which of these could you try this year?

- I will be in school every day unless I am really poorly.
- I will be in school on time every day so that I don't miss out on any learning
- I will complete my homework every week and ask my teacher if I need help
- I will make sure that I have enough sleep so that I can get up on time and concentrate when I am in school
- I will make sure that I bring a healthy packed lunch and drink lots of water
- I will walk to school whenever possible to make me healthier
- I will get some exercise every day
- I will make sure that adults know what I am doing online

Happy New Year!!!!

Welcome back!! I hope everyone has had an enjoyable and restful Christmas holiday and had a chance to spend time with family and friends.

Here at Brimrod, we are looking forward to another productive term. As we will shortly come to the end of our first topics, we will be welcoming you in to school to take part in our Express Afternoon later on this half term. During this afternoon you will have the chance to see what we have been doing and get involved in a range of activities.

We look forward to seeing you all there!!

News, Notices and Dates

Friday 10th January 2020



Welcome back!

It has been lovely to see all children, staff and parents this week after our Christmas break.

We hope you all had an enjoyable break and are ready for the term ahead.



Spring Term Clubs

You will have received a text today to let you know which club your child has got a place in. Please make sure that your child attends each week as their place could be offered to another child if they do not.



Key Stage 1 Movie Night

On Wednesday 29th January, we are holding our next movie night for children in **KS1** and **Reception.** In order to attend, your children must bring in the completed slip with £2 and then they will receive a ticket.

Happy New Year!

January

Return to school on Monday 6th January 2020

20th January—HRE meeting year 1 and Year 2

21st January—Reception medical checks

27th January—HRE meeting year 3 and Year 4

29th January—KS1 and R Film Night

28th January-Year 6 medical checks

31st January — Young Voices concert

February

10th February— HRE meeting year 5 and Year 6

21st February—Break up for half term

Follow us on Twitter or look at the website to see what your children are up to!